The Greater Latrobe School District is pleased to announce an internship opportunity for the
upcoming school year. The stipend is $10,000 and the intern will be compensated for their
mileage while at work. We are asking for a cover letter, resume/CV, at least (1) letter of
recommendation, transcripts, updated clearances, and a redacted report. Please contact me by
email: (eugene.joe@gqlsd.us) or by phone: (724-539-4213 ext:11208) with any questions,
interests, or concerns.
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